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Together Everyone Achieves More 

CURWEN WEEKLY 

Dear Parents and Carers 

  

We apologise that the heavens seem to have opened just on the dot of home time several times this week! We hope that 
you have managed not to get too soggy. 
  

Letters have come home this week about after school tuition. We really do urge you to allow your child/ren to attend if at 
all possible. These clubs are run by school staff who know the curriculum well and are able to support the children with 
their learning. Please do send your child every week so that they can benefit from it as far as possible. We will be sending 
out information about our paid clubs in the next few weeks. 
  

We would like to thank you all for your generosity contributing towards Jeans for Genes and the Earthquake Appeal. We 
raised a fantastic £432.08 for Jeans for Genes and an amazing £417.57 for the Earthquake Appeal. Thank you so much. 
  

We have mentioned this in all of our Welcome Meetings (thank you again for coming), but I would like to remind all 
parents about our uniform expectations. Please do not send children to school in branded hoodies, tracksuit bottoms or 
leggings. Our uniform is deliberately plain colours to keep costs down to parents, and if expensive clothing goes missing in 
school this causes a lot of upset. If children are in hoodies that are not plain blue they will be asked to remove them in 
school. The same applies to wearing earrings (other than studs), necklaces or bracelets. Thank you for your support. 
  

You may have noticed that we are restarting our Family Bike Club in the playground after school on Fridays. Please do feel 
free to stay and let your child join in so they can have a safe space to cycle or to learn. School has some bikes we can lend 
out, or children can bring their own. Younger brothers and sisters are welcome to come along too. Please note that as a 
Family Club parents must stay and take full responsibility for their child/ren throughout the session. Children will not 
be able to stay if they do not have a parent/carer present. 
  

Have a lovely weekend 

  

Mr Harris and Mrs Mansfield 

1W, 2L, 5C & 5PB– 99% attendance! 
BEST WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 



   AM– Terence   PM—Sajal 

   RC– Brianna  RDR– Adebolu 

   RM– Amarah  RMC– Tanzila 

   1I – Azai   1K– Gabi 

   1L–  Rayyan  1W– Luka 

   2G – Patrick  2L– Xavier 

   2SO– Arash  2SA– Mia 

   3F – Aayan  3B– Yuvrajdeep 

   3O – Umar  3H – Rayyan 

   4A– Erin   4GM– Ihsan 

   4G – Asad  4M – Nameera  

   5CB - Adam F  5C – Levana 

   5PB - Maria  5T – Henry 

   6A – Adyan  6C – Faijan 

   6K– Andrei  6R – Nico 

   Sycamore / Oak Class— Ishaq 

          Stars that SHINE 

Theme of the Week Word of the Week 

Harvest Festival (1st 
Oct)  

Generosity  

Assembly Next Week 

TT Rockstars 

TTRS 

Next round:  TTRS- Round 1 results:  

Rockstars of the week  

 

Benjamin Zephaniah— 611 

Julia Donaldson— 692 

Roald Dahl—620 

Charles Dickens— 735 

Team Points: 

Please park considerately around the 
surrounding roads. Please do not park 
or stop on the Zig Zag line outside the 

School gates, at any time. This is to 
keep  the children and parents safe.  

Throughout the week there will boxes in the playground for the 
collection of goods for a local food bank, Ambition, Achieve, Aspire, 
based at Canning town. All donations would be very welcome, 
especially now more than ever, during these trying times. 

We ask that all donations have a long shelf-
life, are not expired, and have not yet been 
opened. Non-perishables are especially 
welcome. 

You can give these donations at any of the 
boxes put around the playground, or the 
box outside the main office. Thank you. 

 

Trips: 

 St. Pauls & Monument for 2G & 2SO on 25th 
September 

 St. Pauls & Monument for 2SA & 2L on 26th 
September 

 Forest School for 3O & 4G on 27th September 

 London Mithraeum for 4A  & 4G on 28th September 

 London Mithraeum for 4GM & 4M on 29th September 

 


